REGIONAL QUALITY ASSURANCE ROADSHOWS

The Education and Training Committee has requested that HPC part-funds the provision of
threce Regional Quality Assurance Roadshows being put on by the Dol in Leeds (6
November), Birmingham (3 December) and London (6 December).

Apart from the cost of staff attending (travel costs) and Council Members attending (fees and
travel costs). the events will cost £4.000 to put on.

We are being asked to fund 1/3 of that cost (£1.333.33), the balance being paid for by the
DoH and the NMC. This sum is unbudgeted.
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